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October I,2012

Dear Mr. Sanguinett,

The staff and students of Seminole Elementary School want to thank you for adopting us for the
school year 2012 - 2013. Your kind gift of $600 toward classroom learning materials and

supplies will enhance the educational experience of many students. In this time of tight budgets,

organizations such as Kiwanis are making a difference in the ability of schools to achieve their
mission.

We are delighted to partner with Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast through your BUGS
program as well as the Just One Book program. It has long been my firm conviction that only by
partnering with families and the community can public schools provide the level of services and

education needed by today's students. Thank you for giving us the opportunity to partner with
you.

Again, thank you so much for your kind gift and support. It means more than you know.

Sincerely,

Diane Cato

Srincipaf

W'aa lFaust

Assistant Qrincipaf

Diane S. Cato


